
 

FAQs about the Sponsorship Party 
 

 

 

What is the Sponsorship Party? 

This year's Sponsorship Party is a LEGO-inspired brick building party, led by instructors from Play-Well 

TEKnologies.  Play-Well TEKnologies leads AWESOME parties with over 20,000 LEGO and fantastic staff. 

Children will be divided into grade-specific groups and work with instructors on a theme, for example 

Minecraft, Star Wars, Construction Vehicles or Girl Power!  For more information, click on their logo and 

check out their website: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

When and where is the Sponsorship Party? 

The party is on Friday, April 29, 2016 at 5:30-8:00 pm.  It is the night before the Carnival.  The Party will be 

held at Carver School, in the lunch court (dinner) and the auditorium (Play-Well TEKnologies). 

 

Who will be allowed to participate in the Play-Well TEKnologies Sponsorship Party? 

Sponsors at the following levels will be invited to participate:   

 Hero Factory ($750): every Carver student in your immediate family 
 Friends ($500): up to 2 Carver students in your immediate family 
 Mindstorms ($350): 1 Carver student in your immediate family 
 Ninjago ($300): 1 Carver student, with additional entry available for $100 each child in your 
immediate family 

Space is limited to 100 students.  After the maximum capacity is reached, no additional sponsorships will 

be accepted at these levels. 

Current Carver students will be able to participate in the Play-Well TEKnologies group instruction.  Non-

Carver students 6th-grade and up may volunteer at the party; pre-school and toddler age children will be 

invited to play in a separate LEGO® play area.  A parent lounge area will be available for the family's 

entertainment.  

 

Will dinner be provided? 

Yes, dinner will be provided at no extra cost.  Dinner will be served at 5:30 pm.  The Play-Well TEKnologies 

instruction will begin at 6:00 pm. 


